
WHISPERING WINDS CATHOLIC CAMP AND
CONFERENCE CENTER
COVID-19 Safety Precautions

REDUCING SEATING CAPACITY IN

THE DINING HALL AND ADD SPLIT

MEAL TIMES AS NEEDED

LIMIT LODGING CAPACITIES AND USE

SIGNS FOR WHICH BEDS ARE TO BE

LEFT VACANT

LIMIT MEETING ROOM CAPACITIES

BASED ON CURRENT SOCIAL

DISTANCING STANDARDS

ADDING SAFEGUARDS AND

PRECAUTIONS TO AVAILABLE

RECREATION

ENCOURAGE ROTATIONS FOR

RECREATION WITH LIMITS OF

GUESTS PHYSICALLY AT EACH

LOCATION .

We're promoting social distancing

by:WE'RE COMMITTED TO
SERVING YOU!
Whispering Winds is committed to the health, safety and well being of our

guests and staff. We will stay committed to the  recommendations of the

CDC and local health guidance to ensure our policies align with their

strategies to provide you excellent care!

What we are doing to ensure excellence:

Added bottles of sanitizer with guest accessibility throughout camp.

Increased frequency of disinfecting all touch surfaces throughout

camp.

Increased routine sanitizing of all recreation equipment.

Staff will ensure all ACA, CDC, local and state standards and

precautions are maintained.

Post signage to promote good hygiene and proper hand washing

throughout camp.

Food Service staff will continue following local health

recommendations to minimize risk of exposure by utilizing sneeze

guards. 

Ensure staff stay home or are sent home if they feel any Covid-19

symptoms. 

Provide an isolation location for any guest showing symptoms and

until transportation is available. This location will then be thoroughly

cleaned and sanitized before reopened.

Provide PPE equipment for staff as needed and required by health

authorities.

Require more from guests:

We request all group leaders perform a health check on all guests

within 24 hours of arrival, ask all guests with symptoms to stay

home and sign a group health and wellness form upon arrival with

their updated roster stating they’ve done so. 

For groups coming from multiple locations, a health screening

including a fever check may be completed as each guest arrives.

Leaders will be asked to promptly communicate with staff if a

member of their group develops Covid-19 related symptoms. While

in camp, the group leader will relocate effected individual to our

isolation room and coordinate transportation for that guest to their

home or hospital.

• Increased hand sanitizing stations throughout camp. This includes

stations in all meeting spaces, welcome center, cedar house and the

dining hall.

 

Spring cleaning at Whispering Winds as
we prepare for opening day!


